Project Update
Alive & Kicking Balls

Thanks to the help and generosity of our friends, including those at Global Giving, we have so far been able to donate and distribute over 7,000 balls to schools, youth projects and orphanages in various African countries, and expand our operation in Kenya such that 125 people are now employed in our workshops. Three of the balls were recently given out to Patrick and his friends (pictured below) at a school in Dura, near Maungu in Kenya’s Coast Province. Not only do the children now have a proper ball, they have also been given a timely reminder of the dangers of HIV/AIDS, and some simple advice on how to protect themselves against Malaria. 
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Patrick, who is 9 years old, loves football, but until Global Giving provided the new balls, his school only had one to share amongst the 600 students. The picture shows quite clearly what having a new ball means to the kids, and in the hands of a willing teacher, how the ball can be used as a medium for giving health education. 

With your help we hope to reach many more children like Patrick, and maintain current production and employment levels in our stitching centres.
Posters

After much hard work we are pleased to announce that not only have we completed the design of our ten HIV/AIDS awareness posters, but we have also received the approval of the Kenyan Government’s Ministry of Education to display them in every secondary school in the country. That’s 4,000 schools, reaching over 2 M pupils. Fundraising is now ongoing to raise the US$ 30,000 required to pay for the printing and distribution, so we need your support now more than ever. 

[image: image2.jpg]HIV can also be contracted through a transfusion
with infected blood, by medical instruments
contaminated with the virus, or by injection with
a needle used by an infected person.

Winners don’t do drugs

Henry Wanyoike is
ALIVE & KICKING
AIDS out of Kenya




The designs were completed by persuading Henry Wanyoike, Kenya’s visually impaired world champion runner to endorse the drug abuse poster. 
Henry lost his sight at the age of 20. After initially struggling to come to terms with his disability, he persevered with his running which helped him realize that although he had lost his sight, he could use his running prowess to create a better future for Africa’s children. It was with this vision he began to use the races he ran to raise money for the projects he’d heard about. Since these first tentative steps, Henry has raised over US$ 10 M for worthy causes, most especially for sight restoring operations in Africa. As a long distance runner, he holds several world records and won Gold Medals in the Sydney and Athens Paralympics. 

We are planning to announce the Poster Launch in Nairobi on 1st December - World Aids Day, and have the posters printed ready for the start of the new school year, which in Kenya begins in January.
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